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Upon careful consideration and recommendation from governing health authorities, the decision has

been made to cancel the North Shore Writers Festival for 2020. Unfortunately, as the submission

process and intake is closely linked with the festival, the North Shore Authors Collection for

2020/2021 is also suspended.

Authors in the current collection will have their placements extended until next year. Applications for

the 2021/2022 collection will open at the 2021 North Shore Writers Festival.

During this time, we hope you stay well and stay connected to us. We look forward to showcasing

more of the amazing local authors next year.
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